
Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date:  3-8-25
Meeting Minutes

Vice President Wes Stafford called the meeting to order at 11:35. Other officers present 
were Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 25.

Randy gave a safety presentation on “Choose wisely, Padawen!”

Wes thanked Jim Richardson and Mark Occhipinti for cooking lunch.

Paul moved that the February minutes be accepted, Wes seconded it, and the motion was 
approved.

Guests included Kent Adams from the Raymond EAA, Craig Drake, Thomas Beard, and 
Judy Richardson.

Les moved that Jeff Kiker be approved as a new member, Paul seconded it, and he was 
approved.

Cheri reported that the Madison CAF is having their annual MASH event March 15 from 
10-2.  Wings over Wiggins is also March 15 from 9-1.  Sun-N-Fun is April 1-6.  The CAF is 
also having their Hangar Dance April 26 from 6-9.

Boyd reported that they are putting the sewer in and that the runway got rolled.

Carlton reported that they are about to pour concrete for Bill’s hangar and that more gravel
will be put down to extend the road.

Alex will chair a committee to consider guidelines for renting our new clubhouse.

Jim reminded everyone to clean up after themselves.

Carlton spoke to the owner of the land north of the runway, Richard Chafin, who promised 
that CMLF will get “first right to refusal” when that land is put up for sale.

Carlton moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:31, and Dee seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin


